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BY EMAIL AND RESS 

 

June 05, 2020 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

Re: Participation in Consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to 

Opt Out of Time-of-Use Pricing - Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0152 

 

Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) is in receipt of the Ontario Energy Board’s (“OEB”) 

letter in respect of this important initiative. Hydro One wishes to confirm its intent to participate 

in the consultation on Implementing the Process for Enabling Customers to Opt Out of Time-of-

Use Pricing.  

 

Hydro One also wishes to participate as a member of the TOU Customer Choice Working Group 

referenced in the OEB’s letter. In particular, Hydro One would like to nominate Danny Relich, 

Director – Meter to Bill for the working group, who has extensive experience with customer billing 

systems. With its geographically diverse service area and base of over 1.3 million customers, 

Hydro One believes that it can provide a valuable perspective to this working group.  

 

Hydro One appreciates the opportunity to participate in this important initiative and looks forward 

to receiving further details for the upcoming stakeholder meeting taking place on June 9, 2020. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me further in respect of this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely,  
 

 
 

Frank D’Andrea 


